
Franklin Township Board of Education Meeting 
- May 25, 2023 

Saluting the Past Volunteer Leaders of the FHS  
Band Parents Association 



The Mission of the FHS Band Parents Association
To support the continuation and advancement of music education in the 
Franklin Township school system; by providing supplementary funding and 
assistance to the Franklin High School Band, Marching Band, Color Guard, 
Winter Guard, and Indoor Percussion programs through donations and 
fundraising activities.



What Those Leaders and Volunteers Really Did

We supplied students with water and snacks during their home and away games 
and during band competitions. 

We chaperoned the students and kept them safe.

“I showed up to help with band camp and Lana Fuller quickly put me to work in the 
kitchen prepping food for breakfast and lunch during band camp week.”

We ran the concession stand and fixed uniforms.  

We moved equipment 
unloading/loading from truck 

during performances/competitions 
and games.

Hosted and prepare logistics for band camp 
program.



What Those Leaders and Volunteers Really Did - Fundraising

We put money towards props and supplies that are 
needed for the marching bands competitions.

We also purchased a
new Kubota to replace the marching 
bands worn out golf cart.

The 
organization 
offers band 
scholarships 
to the 
graduating 
seniors.



What did you accomplish?
We were able to work together 
with all the band teachers and 
volunteers to create and pull off 
the first district wide band 
concert.
Bringing together the elementary 
school bands, the middle school, 
and the high school.
The BPA supplied the funds, 
volunteers and donations needed 
for this concert.

We bought new band 
uniforms, helped with 
new concessions and 
temporary tent 
donations, 
reestablishing 501C 
status, expanded 
volunteers.  



The highlight was the year the won the Metlife Regional 
championship against a lot of other extremely 
competitive schools. Franklin Marching Band crushed it 
and placed 1 st (at 12:30a!)

What did you accomplish?

My most memorable experience was our band trip to Disney. I really wanted to chaperone this trip and 
see my daughter and the band marching in the Disney parade. I had never been on an airplane before in 
my life.  All the chaperones and students kept telling me everything was going to be fine and that I would 
enjoy it. Thanks to the support of my Marching Band Family I got over my fear of flying.



A Mutual Fan Club
I hold the members of the FHS BPA in the highest esteem. The members of the FHS BPA are 
some of the most generous, thoughtful, and caring people that I have had the pleasure to work 
with in Franklin. Their selflessness and passion for the students' success are truly inspiring. - 
Daniel Berz

The dedication of the Music department teachers and staff is outstanding! They 
deserve the credit for providing our students with an exceptional program.- FHSBPA



So We Salute Some of the Former Leaders of the Franklin 
High School Band Parent Association 

LaVerne White
Kimberly Bruno
Lana Fuller
Linda LeMay
Tricia Duell
Vanessa Fernandez
Patrice Williams
Tracy Webster
Stephanie Lopez

Suzanne Kafas
Wendi O'Dell
David Galuchie
Karen Galuchie
Alex Stefaniak
Heather Gorman
Edwin White
Derrick Castillo
Roxanne Castillo



We were just proud parents 
happy to jump in and help 

the program, 
Music Directors and student 

achieve greatness!



You May Have Moved On…

But Your Work Continues to Inspire
Thank you! 


